
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
January 2021 
 
Dear Parent 
 
11+ Testing for Spalding Grammar School - Entry September 2022 
 
If you wish your son to be considered for a place at Spalding Grammar School, please complete the 
online registration form for the 11+ tests via this link 11+ registration form NO LATER THAN FRIDAY 
12 FEBRUARY 2021.   This link is also available on our website. 
 
Further details outlining the test procedure and important dates will be sent once we are in receipt of 
the registration form. 
 
If you have any initial questions regarding the 11+ procedure, please contact: 
 
Mrs D Haslam dhaslam@spaldinggrammar.lincs.sch.uk   or 
Mrs J Abraham jabraham@spaldinggrammar.lincs.sch.uk  
 
Further information about the testing arrangements is also available through the Lincolnshire 
Consortium of Grammar Schools’ website (www.grammarschools.lincs.sch.uk).  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
S M Wilkinson 
Headmaster 
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